
I am a very concerned voting citizen of Brookings, Curry County, 
Oregon. 
  
These two bills that are being heard on Tuesday, March 19th, 
will be very detrimental to our local economy. We rely heavily 
on tourism since the government has closed of the harvesting of 
our trees. By closing off more access to historically open 
access lands, we will lose many tourism dollars. People travel 
here to enjoy our lifestyles, the rivers, the oceans and our 
state lands. Without public input on public lands, we Oregonians 
are being deprived of our rights. 
  
If these two bills are passed, how will enforcement be 
monitored?  It will create another bureaucracy and the state 
can't afford it.  
  
These bills will increase government intervention in our lives 
and we have enough already. 
  
Please vote NO on these bills. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Dianna Blazo  
541-412-0199 
Brookings, OR97415 
 


